
Stuart Bishop HCR No. 148

Creates and forms the Overhead Power Line Identification Work Group to be led by the
Dept. of Transportation and Development.  Requires the work group to submit a written
report of its findings to the House and Senate committees on transportation, highways, and
public works by Jan. 1, 2014.


